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TOLLAND EDUCATION FOUNDATION 
This week, the Tolland Education Foundation awarded the Tolland High School DECA club an 
$800 grant to buy more DECA blazers for the upcoming international competition in April. 
Tolland's DECA club will be bringing its largest group of state winners ever, with 25 students 
representing the state of Connecticut in a variety of business competition categories.  All 
competitors must wear the DECA blue blazer when appearing before a judge.  Thank you to 
TEF for their generous contribution!!!!!!  
 

 
 

Pictured above:  Jayden Regisford (CT DECA State President) and Allyse Ernest (CT DECA State Officer) 



 

TOLLAND COUNTY BUSINESS SHOWCASE 
Tolland High School seniors and DECA Club members Kevin Shorey and Jayden 
Regisford (pictured below from left to right) proudly represent Tolland Public Schools at 
the Tolland County Chamber Business to Business Showcase on March 19th.  Kevin 
and Jayden networked with area business and introduced the new Tolland Business 
Academy to the general public.  
 

 
 

 
 
TOLLAND SENIOR CENTER - CYBER SENIORS 
Last week (Thursday March 21st), an energetic and tech savvy group of Tolland High 
School DECA members visited the Tolland Senior Center to host a Cyber Seniors 
workshop.  Senior center members brought their tech devices and their questions to 
receive one-on-one assistance with their personal technology devices.  The DECA 
students went over a variety of commonly asked questions related to the features on 



 

cell phones, Ipads, and laptops and then worked individually with the participants.  The 
Tolland Senior Center staff and members loved the program and requested more dates!  
 

 
 
APRIL 9. 2019 – TESTING DAY AT THS 
Tuesday, April 9 is the testing day for juniors at THS. You should have received a letter 
home regarding instructions for the School Day SAT.  Seniors who are scheduled for 
alternative assessments should report in a timely fashion to their assigned classrooms. 
Classes for all 9th, 10th, and 12th graders will begin promptly at 9:45 a.m. Due to testing, 
students who have lockers on the second floor will NOT be allowed to go to their 
lockers.  For this reason, plan accordingly.  

 
YEARBOOK INFORMATION 
You can purchase a yearbook online at ybpay.lifetouch.com using the code for Tolland 
High School of 10945819. Price starts at $75 and goes up from there depending on the 
package that you purchase.  After October 31st the base price goes up to $85.  The 



 

base price will then increase to $90 after February 20th.  Make all checks payable to 
Lifetouch. 
 
Nameplates, cover keepers and autograph inserts are $5 each. You can choose the 
“Eagle’s Nest” package for all three enhancements for only $13.00.  Parents can also 
purchase advertisements for the yearbook by going to YBPay.com and use the Tolland 
High School code of 10945819.  If you have any questions, please contact Sue 
Fontaine at sfontaine@tolland.k12.ct.us or Jessica Fontaine at 
jfontaine@tolland.k12.ct.us. 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 
April 3 - End of 3rd Quarter 
April 4 - Music Step-Up Night - 7:00 p.m. - Auditorium 
April 5 - Early Release - Faculty In-Service 
April 8 - Booster Club Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
April 9 - SAT Testing 

 
SCHOOL COUNSELING: IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR SENIORS 
Please make sure you check Family Connection regularly for scholarships which 
become available daily.  Scholarships come in on a regular basis and will be posted on 
Naviance as well as on a list outside the Counseling Office. Most have specific 
deadlines. Scholarship information is either available on their website, which will be 
noted, or the application is available in the Counseling Office.  Please also report any 
college decisions you have accepted or denied to either Mrs. Richards or your 
counselor.  For acceptances, you will see signs up in the hallway that you can put a 
sticker on with your name. When you make the decision where you will be attending, 
you must also tell Mrs. Richards in order for your final transcript to be sent to the college 
at the end of the year. 
 
THS SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS 

ATTENTION SENIORS: 
The Tolland High School Scholarship Application is now available on the counseling 
webpage or in the Counseling Office.  This application includes many community 
scholarships.  The deadline is....  

Friday, April 26, 2019 at 2:30 p.m. 
Please check the Scholarship section of Family Connection on a regular basis for 
available scholarships.  
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